QUANTOCK MEDICAL CENTRE
FRIENDS & FAMILY TEST (FFT) - FEEDBACK December 2014

Thank you for your feedback to the practice, we had 79 responses (from our feedback forms on reception) in December from 766 attended appointments with a doctor.
We asked how likely you were to recommend our surgery to your friends and family:

· 59 Patients said they were Extremely likely 
· 18 Patients said Likely

· 2 Unlikely

· 1 very unlikely

For those that were unlikely or very unlikely it would be helpful to know why and how we can improve our service in the future)
Comments received have been really helpful 

Lots of positive comments 
· About receptionists, dispensary staff, doctors and nurses being very helpful friendly, caring and welcoming, ease of getting an appointment and staff having time for the patients.

Areas we can improve on and Comments from December:

	More large comfy chairs and clock over reception (on order)
As there is no pharmacy in Nether Stowey it would be benificial if the dispensary could also sell non- prescription medicines and medical supplies. Unfortunately we are not legally allowed to do this, however all the local shops do stock a large variety of  over the counter medicines for sale

We took away the patient number – call system in November and we have received a number of positive comments about doctors coming out and personally calling their patients in.

Make Sure Dispensary put all items in the bag for collection to save a second trip to surgery. – This does depend on whether all the items are in stock or need to be ordered. It is always advisable that patients check their medications are correct and complete before leaving the Medical Centre.
This information will be shared with our patients through posters, in our newsletters and on our website, and discussed at our Patient Group Meetings bi monthly.

	


